Additions and Corrections
for the SAFIT STE (2011 version)
(updated: 22 March 2011)
The Southwest Association of Freshwater Invertebrate Taxonomists’ (SAFIT) Standard Taxonomic Effort document (STE) was ratified by the SAFIT membership on 1 March 2011. Subsequent additions and corrections will be tracked for incorporation into the next STE and the Master Source File (MSF) versions. Changes will not be implemented until the next revision. This information is being made available to the STE users in the form of this document to make users aware of important changes and preventing duplicate change form submissions. Users of the STE are encouraged to check back periodically for the latest updates.
Errors or omissions in the STE should be submitted to the STE committee, using the change form in the STE Rules PDF (http://safit.org/Docs/ste_rules.pdf). Additional information may be available at the SAFIT webpage (http://safit.org/).
Sincerely,

Austin Brady Richards, arichards@csuchico.edu
D. Christopher Rogers, branchiopod@gmail.com
updated: 22 March 2011






